
PATRICK INSIGHTS 

NEWS & STORIES 

 As we welcome fall we look forward to 
cooler weather, children settled into school and 
football. It is also a time when Hunt Military 
Communities launches their annual Hunt Helping 
Hands initiative. This year we have once again 
organized a food drive in support of our military 
families and food insecurity. Data we have received 
indicates many military families face this challenge 
and could use additional support. Details about 
your communities food drive will be emailed, posted 
on social media, and cards left at each door. We 
are partnering with various groups on base who 

may have resources for distribution and we are also working with a local 
food bank closest to your community. Our goal is to make sure our 
families are taken care of and those in need receive the resources they 
need.  
 
 Additionally, Hunt Military Communities is excited to collaborate 
with Hire Heroes USA to assist military service members and their 
spouses nd meaningful careers upon completion of their military service. 
Our donation will fund career transition services for veterans, military 
spouses, and transitioning service members. We will also collaborate with 
them to source more military veteran and spouse talent for our teams. 
More to come on this fantastic opportunity to assist those needing career 
advisement and services. Thank you for allowing us to serve you.  
 
 
Brian Stann 
CEO 
Hunt Military Communities  
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Food Drive Reminder:  Our 

food drive will be ending on 

Monday, 4 October.  If you 

would like to donate any non‐

perishable food items, you may 

drop them off at the on base office, before COB Monday.  

If you need someone to pick up your donaƟons, we ask 

that you place them on your porch on the 4th & call the 

office to sign up for pick‐up.  

Thank you to everyone who has already donated!  

October Events: *Current Residents only*  
Facebook Contests:  *See online Facebook 
posts for more details & prize information!* 

 All Month:  Coloring Contest (pick up a coloring 
sheet from our office or we can email them to you!) 
*Prizes will be awarded*   

 October 4th—14th :  Pumpkin Carving Contest  

 October 13th:  Navy Birthday  

 October 15th—22nd:  Pet Costume Contest  

 ‐In addition, we will do a “Best Individual & 
 Best Family” Costume Contest 

 October 21st—28th: Halloween Decorating  
Contest 

 October 29th: ‘Trick or Treat’ Pumpkin Pick Up — 
All day pick up available at the on-base office -
Bonus if you come in costume! 

 October 31st:  Halloween  

  Like & Follow PFH on Facebook! 

hƩps://www.facebook.com/
PatrickFamilyHousing/  

“Helping Heads Initiative” 

 Maintenance Tip of the Month…. 

 How to properly use your garbage disposal. 

 Turn on the cold water for 15 seconds 

 With the cold water running, turn the 
disposal on and slowly put a small amount 
of food scraps into the disposal 

 When the grinding has stopped, turn the 
disposal off 

 Run the water another 30 seconds to clear 
the disposal and then turn the water off 
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ATTENTION RESIDENTS!

The Hunt Resident App and Portal will be

For Maintenance From
OCT 15TH
STARTING AT 7:00PM EST

OCT 21ST
ENDING AT 12:00PM EST

Residents will not be able to submit routine work orders or
make online payments through the App or Portal during this time.
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	Text1: TO SUBMIT A WORK ORDER PLEASE
CALL (321) 613-3810 option 2.
	Text2: *All urgent or emergency work orders should strictly be submitted over the phone.


